Purchasing Department

Madison County Board of Supervisors
146 West Center Street
Canton, Mississippi 39046

601-855-5503
hardy@madison-co.com

25 January 2017

District 1 Supervisor Sheila Jones
District 2 Supervisor Trey Baxter
District 3 Supervisor Gerald Steen
District 4 Supervisor David Bishop
District 5 Supervisor Paul Griffin

Subject: GIS tracking devices for county vehicles
Dear Board Members:

The board recently requested pricing to outfit all county vehicles (Sheriff’s Dept. vehicles
excluded) with GIS tracking devices similar to the ones already installed on some Road
Department vehicles.

The cost has two components: (1) an initial equipment cost for the GIS devices and
wiring harnesses and (2) a monthly GIS-tracking charge. The following totals would vary
slightly due to the constantly changing number of county vehicles and the particular
wiring harness required for each vehicle.

General County (excluding Sheriff, Road, and fire trucks)

Equipment cost for 34 vehicles ($119.90 per vehicle) $4,076
Monthly GIS tracking fee ($25 per vehicle) $850
Road Department

Equipment cost for 32 vehicles ($119.90 per vehicle) $3836
Monthly GIS tracking fee ($25 per vehicle) $800

The Road Department’s monthly fee would be in addition to the $729.42 that it currently
pays for tracking and locating services on 33 vehicles and pieces of heavy equipment.

The Road Department’s new monthly GIS tracking fee total would be approximately
$1,529.42.

Sincerely,

ardy Cpink
Purchase Clerk



